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5th EMHC-News Letter: May 2013

Dear Fellow Collector, 
Dear Friend,

just 94 days remaining until we meet. Here is some late news. 

The registration desk will be open at Maritim Reichshof Hotel opposite the main 
station from 16:00 to 19:00 hrs. on Wednesday 28th, and on Thursday, 29th, from 
8:00 until 10:00 hrs. 

Good news: For those of you who will be already at Hamburg on Wednesday 28th 
2013 I am very happy to announce the following: 

Wine & Cheese on invitation of Peter Rawert
This intimate event will take place between 19.00 and 21.00 hrs. Details will follow 
later. Please let me know if you would like to participate. Space is limited. First 
come, first serve ... ;-) 

Bad news: Unfortunately Peter Schuster had to withdraw from his talk on "Kalanag 
and the Third Reich". 

Good news: There is a free spot now for YOU, if you would l like to present a talk. 
Let me hear your ideas. 

Important: This reminds me to ask all of our speakers: Please, do time your talk 
before you come to Hamburg. 25 minutes is the maximum. Please. We need some 
minutes for Q & A after each talk. Thanks for your understanding. 

Good news: Just two days ago I had a talk with my printers and I am very happy to 
announce that the printed programme will now be published with 60 full colour 
pages which will be bound into an attractive book. It will be strictly limited and will 
be an collectors' item soon ;-) ... 

Good news: For the first time at the European Magic History Conference we will 
welcome a "Guest of Honour". The name will be announced soon. 

Finally: There are still about 20 seats available. After these have been reserved no 
more registrants can be accepted. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon.

Kind regards

Wittus Witt

 


